
[image: image1.jpg]SIUVENILE JUsTicE
AVERY D LS COMMSSONER

AMESSAGE FROM THE

OFFICE OF COMMUNICATIONS



[image: image3.wmf]

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                             

         CONTACT: 


                                                                                        

 Jim Shuler, Director

August 17, 2015


 DJJ Communications




 (404) 508-7238



             JimShuler@djj.state.ga.us
   Commissioner Names New Legal Counsel for Juvenile Justice
        Top Indigent Defense Lawyer Cindy Wang Joins DJJ Leadership Team

(DECATUR - GA) Commissioner Avery D. Niles is pleased to announce the hire of attorney Cindy Wang as the new General Counsel for the Georgia Department of Juvenile Justice.  Director Wang joins the department after more than a decade as a top lawyer for Georgia’s indigent defense agency.  In her new role, Ms. Wang will oversee all legal issues involving the department, including individual litigation and state and federal law compliance.

“Director Wang brings to the DJJ law department a level of expertise in jurisprudence and unit management that is critical to my vision for this agency,” said Commissioner Avery Niles. “With her experience at the Georgia Public Defender Standards Council, Director Wang understands the importance we place on rehabilitation and education as part of Georgia’s ongoing juvenile justice reform.  Her dedication to these efforts will provide a cornerstone of support to the Executive Team as we face the challenges ahead for the protection and benefit of our youth,” the Commissioner said.

“During my transition to the Department of Juvenile Justice, I have already seen the cooperative spirit between Commissioner Niles, the Board and the DJJ Staff working together in support of the youth in our care and custody. I look forward to contributing to this collaborative effort with the common goal of protecting and helping our youth for reentry into their communities as productive, law abiding citizens,” said Director Wang. 

Most recently, Director Wang was the senior appellate attorney for the DeKalb County Public Defender’s Office. Director Wang invested thirteen years at work for the Georgia Public Defender Council. She served first in the government affairs division, later as general counsel, and eventually worked as the agency’s senior appellate attorney.   
Director Wang earned her law degree from the University of Georgia.  Her impressive credentials include teaching at Atlanta’s John Marshall Law School as an adjunct professor and she was named presidential scholar as an undergraduate at Georgia State University. Commissioner Avery D. Niles welcomes Director Wang to her new challenges and responsibilities as a member of the Department of Juvenile Justice Executive Team. 
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